
 

 

 
 

 

February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

YEAR 9 OPTIONS CURRICULUM BOOKLET and REPORTS 
 

Please find enclosed the Options Curriculum Booklet for 2021-2023, as well as your child’s second Year 
9 Report of this academic year.  
 

Curriculum Booklet 
The Curriculum Booklet contains information regarding each subject we have to offer for GCSE 
options, useful career’s websites and details of local Post 16 progression routes.  
 
At the back of the booklet is the Options form that in usual circumstances we would ask to be returned 
in school, once child’s choices have been made. With the situation as it currently is, we would request 
that the form either be posted back to the school (addressed to Mrs R Bryant) or by completing the 
following link: https://bit.ly/2MPxvad. This will take you to an electronic copy of the Options form, 
from where information on your child’s choices can be collated. 
 
Please ensure that the Options choice form is returned to school via your preferred method by NO 
LATER THAN 19TH MARCH 2021. 
 
Reports 
Also enclosed is your child’s Year 9 second report for this academic year. Further information about 
the report has been sent to you via ParentMail.  Please review and discuss the report with your 
son/daughter. Should you have any concerns or comments, then please raise these directly with the 
relevant subject teacher. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Within the ParentMail letter about your child’s report, you will also find information about 
arrangements for the Year 9 Parents’ Evening which will be held on Monday 22nd February 2021. It will 
be carried out via video link system, and full details about how to register are included in your child’s 
report and the ParentMail letter. 
 
If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr D Stillman  
Assistant Head, Year 9 Options lead 

https://bit.ly/2MPxvad

